
TOWN OF HULL
4550 Wojcik Memorial Drive
Stevens Point, WI  54482
715-344-8280     715-344-0717 (fax)
town of hull@tn.hull.wi.gov

MEMO
TO: Citizens residing on Granite Ridge Road/Driftwood Drive, Ann Marie Ct., and 

Airport Road

FROM: John Holdridge

DATE: June 24, 2011

RE: Onsite visit to roads on Wednesday, June 29  ,   2011   
_________________________________________________________________________________________

At the Hull Town Board meeting on June 6th the Board agreed they would conduct an onsite 
visit to Granite Ridge Road, Driftwood Drive, Ann Marie Court and Airport Road.  The purpose 
of these visits is to look at drainage problems in anticipation of doing additional road work at 
those sites.  The Board has agreed the onsite would take place on Wednesday, June 29th with 
a Board meeting at the town municipal hall at 4:30pm.  Below is an outline of the schedule in 
order for citizens to be in attendance as we arrive onsite.  We will also on this tour look at 
several potential dry hydrant sites for the Hull Fire Department.  The schedule would be as 
follows:

4:30pm Hull Board and Gremmer Engineering meet at Hull Municipal 
Building

4:45pm Visit the Dry Hydrant site near the Red Bridge on Walkush Rd.

5:00pm Visit Granite Ridge Road and Driftwood Drive (initial stop at the 
intersection of Pine Bluff Road and Granite Ridge Road.

5:40pm Visit potential site of a dry hydrant on Scenic Drive near Hwy. X.

6:00pm Visit Ann Marie Court off of Jordan Road to look at a cul-de-sac.

6:30pm Visit Airport Road to look at drainage problems on parts of roadway.

The above is an approximate schedule of when we would be at the various sites.  Those who 
receive this notice should advise their neighbors of the times the Town Board will be in their 
neighborhood.
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Attending the onsite with the Hull Town Board will be a representative from Gremmer and 
Associates Engineering.  The Board will reconvene at the Town Municipal Building at 
approximately 7:00pm for a short meeting and discuss the results of the onsite.  They will 
direct Gremmer engineering to conduct a more intense evaluation of drainage problems and 
develop a road reconstruction plan where needed.

Once Gremmer Engineering has developed a design plan for each site the Town Board will 
meet and invite citizens and households impacted to attend prior to Hull Board approval to go 
ahead with any drainage/road work.  That meeting will probably be held in late July or early 
August.  The hope is to complete road work by September or October at the latest.

If you have questions, please contact me.

Thank you! 

JH/bjb 

Cc: Granite Ridge Road/Driftwood Dr. – Paul Gwitt, Phil Smith, Chet Dombrowski
Ann Marie Ct. – Gary Stoltz
Dry Hydrants – Nick Proulx
Airport Road – Jerome Klicinski
Pete Kaminski-Hull Road Foreman
Janet Wolle – Clerk
Town of Hull Board
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